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I strongly oppose SB210. Oregonians are proud of our vote by mail system that is 

safe, secure, and allows full participation in our democracy. As a 72 year old with 

some mobility issues I especially appreciate the convenience of vote by mail. Protect 

our right to vote, protect vote by mail! 


